
School Access and Safety 

 

The safety and security of all children in our care is one of our prime concerns. In order to 

ensure safety and security, we are asking all visitors to the school, including parents, to come to 

the office through the front door. You will have to ring the school security bell to be let into the 

school. No parents should be accessing the school through any other doors. This will allow us to 

welcome you and to ask you to sign in at the office and to wear a tag as a visitor or volunteer 

while in the building. In addition to ensuring the security of the children in the school, this will 

allow the staff to get to know parents more quickly. Remember to all children except your 

children and their friends - you are a stranger. We ask for your cooperation in helping to make 

this system work . 

 To further ensure the safety of all students and to minimize the traffic in school hallways at 

arrival and dismissal times, we ask that parents meet their children outside of the school and 

away from the immediate exit doors. We ask all parents to please remain off the school yard and 

behind the fence while dropping off or picking up your child. Staff will be on duty 15 minutes 

before the start of the school day, throughout the entire noon hour, and at dismissal. Any 

student leaving the school during the day due to appointments, etc., must be signed out at the 

office. Please ensure that you send a note in this regard to your child’s teacher. 
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